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AQD District Staff received a relocation notice for portable crushing equipment associated with Permit 
No. 150-10 (most recently modified on May 19, 2015). The most recent inspection for this plant was May 
27, 2015. The relocation notification indicated that the portable crushing unit would be moving into the 
West Branch, Michigan area as early as 7/22/2016 for 10K tons. 

Attempts were made on the following dates to conduct an inspection: 

July 28, 2016 - portable plant has not mobilized onsite. Concrete pile is present, being generated from 
roadwork on west bound M-55, and associated 1-75 off ramp. 
August 2, 2016- equipment has mobilized is parked, but is not set up. Note that access will be difficult 
due to road lane closure. 
August 9, 2016- equipment operating, no where within one and one-half mile to safely park vehicle. No 
signs of VEs from equipment or generated aggregate pile. Supervisor reports well onsite for water 
source. 

No compliance determination could be made with respect to confirmation of permitted equipment, daily 
records, or VEs at specific drop points. Anticipated relocation date to mt. Pleasant was week of August 
15,2016. Relocation notification for work in Lake City, Missaukee County, Michigan was received on 
7/12/2016, and processed by Cadillac District on 7/14/2016. sgl 
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